
  

 

 
 

  
  

 

Sheryl Griffith 

Red Hook, NY 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

Require publicly-traded companies to disclose CEO-to-median worker pay ratios. As Income 
inequality stiffles opportunity and economic growth, and has gotten completely out of hand 
in the U.S. 

Investors are also losing out as a larger and larger share of profits are diverted to executives 
at the expense of long-term investments.  Retirees are getting screwed by these companies. 

Sincerely, 

Sheryl Griffith 




